



Bowgreave · Garstang · Lancashire · PR3 1YE · Tel: 01995 603226 · Email: info@garstang.fcat.org.uk

June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

As you will be aware, our Induction Days are - Tuesday 27th June and Wednesday 28th June 2023. The induction process allows students to meet their new form tutor, other members of their form and to sample some lessons and start to become part of our Garstang community.

Please find below a number of key dates and information.

Induction Days

Pupils must arrive by 8.40am and they will be escorted into school by our team of mentors who will support the Year 6 pupils throughout the day. Parents can walk their children to the front of school if they wish.

If your child is coming to school on a school bus, the bus companies are aware it is our Induction Days.

If parents are picking up their children they need to organise with their child where they will be meeting them. Pupils will be dismissed at 2.50pm. Please note there is no entry to the front of school due to the school buses arriving.

Lunches and Break

Please ensure that your child brings a snack for breaktime. If your child wishes to purchase a school lunch over the two days please can you place £7 in the envelope provided and your child will pass this to their tutor on Tuesday morning.

Payment for Getting to Know Each Other Trip

As communicated your child will attend their first trip in September. We value aspects of leadership, communication and resilience and this trip will support all the pupils getting to know the teachers and their peers. In order to attend the trip please place £50 or a cheque payable to Garstang Community Academy, in the envelope provided. Again we will collect this first thing on Tuesday.





GARSTANG COMMUNITY ACADEMY

Bowgreave · Garstang · Lancashire · PR3 1YE · Tel: 01995 603226 · Email: info@garstang.fcat.org.uk

Finally we would like to invite parents to our Welcome to Garstang - Parental Information Evening on Thursday 29th June at 6pm. This is an opportunity for you to receive key information and meet key staff.

We are really excited and looking forward to meeting our new pupils.

If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact us: info@garstang.fcat.org.uk

Regards

H Cook

Helen Cook Seconded Deputy Headteacher